
Portland General Electric Company 
121 SW Salmon Street• Portland, Oregon 97204 
Port/andGeneral.co,n 

Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
Attn: Filing Center 
201 High Street, S.E. 
P.O. Box 1088 
Salem, OR 97308-1088 

March 14, 2019 

RE: Second Supplemental Filing of Advice No. 19-05, NEW Schedule 150 
Transportation Electrification Cost Recovery Mechanism 

Portland General Electric Company (PGE) submits this supplemental filing pursuant to 
Oregon Revised Statutes (ORS) 757.205 and 757.210 and Oregon Administrative Rule 
(OAR) 860-022-0025 for filing proposed tariff sheet associated with Tariff P.U .C. No. 18. 
PGE initially filed Advice No. 19-05 on February 15, 2019 with a requested effective date 
of April 1, 2019. PGE then submitted a Supplemental Filing on February 19, 2019 to 
correct the Special Condition relating to the allocation for cost recovery. The change 
removed the word "generation" from the special condition. PGE now makes this 
Supplemental Filing at the request of Staff to extend the effective date from April 1, 2019 
to May 1, 2019 to allow more time for review. 

All sheets remain as previously filed. 

Should you have any questions or comments regarding this filing, please contact Kalia 
Savage at (503) 464-7432. 

Please direct your communications related to this filing to the following email address: 
pge.opuc.filings@pgn.com 

Sincerely, 

Karla Wenzel 
Manager, Pricing and Tariffs 


